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Rusk St. Temporarily Closed to Through Traffic 

New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels has announced that Rusk St., from Church Hill 

Drive to Broadway, will be closed to through traffic beginning Tuesday, June 14, 2016 at 7:00 a.m. 

and lasting until Friday, June 17, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. to allow for utility street cuts necessary for private 

development. Detour signs will be in place directing westbound motorists to use Church Hill Drive 

to Loop 337 and eastbound motorists to use Broadway to Flushing to Madison to Loop 337. The 

construction will take approximately 4 days, weather and other factors permitting.  

  

For additional information, contact Construction Inspector Donald Moreno, at (830) 481-9362. 
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